

Martin O. Weddington Papers.

Copyright Notice:

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit www.mnhs.org/copyright.



State of Minnesota

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE

Saint Paul 55155

November 29, 1988

180 STATE OFFICE BUILDING Corporation Division: 612/296-2803 UCC Division: 612/296-2434 Election Division: 612/296-2805 Office of the Secretary: 612/296-3266 Office of Deputy Secy.: 612/296-2309

Dear Martin:

Congratulations on being selected to represent Minnesota as a 1988 Presidential Elector!

As you may know, the law stipulates that you gather in the Governor's Office on Monday, December 19, 1988, to take roll at 9 a.m., and to vote at 12:00 noon. I am arranging a brunch for part of the interim and I hope that you will attend as my guest. The brunch will be at W.A. Frost's, on the corner of Selby and Western Ave. in St. Paul, at 10:00 a.m..

Forms will be distributed at the brunch for you to complete in order to collect your mileage allowance and per diem. You will need to know your social security number to complete the forms. If you have any questions, please give me or my deputy a call. I look forward to seeing you on Monday, December 19th at Frost's restaurant.

Sincerely, Frome

Joan Anderson Growe Secretary of State

JAG: jm

12-9-88

**Please call Jeanne McGree at 612-296-9206 to confirm you reservation for the brunch.

News Release

RECEPTION FOR MARTIN O. WEDDINGTON

Martin O. Weddington, a DFL Presidential Elector, will be guest of honor at a reception MONDAY, December 19th at Summit Manor, 275 Summit Avenue. The event will last from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.. A \$15.00 donation is requested. (\$10.00 for 4th District Pledge Fund members or limited income individuals.)

Make checks to 4th District DFL. You may bring checks to the event or mail c/o Secretary: Darrell Ledger, 666 Ashland Ave. Apt. 3, St. Paul, MN 55104

Dear

The 4th District Democratic Farmer-Labor Party will be hosting a reception for Presidential Elector Martin Weddington. This event will be at 275 Summit Ave. on December 19th, from 5 P.M. to 7 P.M. This event takes place on the day Presidential Electors across the nation cast their ballots for President. Only 538 individuals in America have the opportunity to be Electors. Our party is glad to have Martin Weddington representing the people of our community.

The reception is our chance to honor Martin Weddington. The requested donation at this event is normally \$10 to \$15, but we would like to offer you a "complimentary" invitation.

Please consider joining us on December 19th, we would be glad to share this special occasion with you.

Yours,

Richard Shields, Executive Committee Member Dear

The 4th District Democratic Farmer-Labor Party will be hosting a reception for Presidential Elector Martin O. Weddington. This event will be at 275 Summit Ave., St. Paul, on December 19th, from 5 P.M. to 7P.M. This is the day Presidential Electors across the nation cast their ballots for President and Vice President. Only 538 individuals in America have the opportunity to be Electors. Our party is glad to have Martin O. Weddington representing the people of our community.

The reception is our chance to honor Weddington. A donation at this event is requested.

Please consider joining us on December 19th, we would be glad to share this special occasion with you.

Yours,

Richard Shields,

Executive Committee Member

GEORGE LATIMER MAYOR

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

347 CITY HALL SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55102 (612) 298-4323

December 9, 1988

Mr. Martin Weddington 714 West Central Avenue Saint Paul, Minnesota 55104

Dear Martin:

My congratulations to you upon being selected by the 1988 Fourth District Democratic Convention as the Presidential Elector for the Fourth District Democratic Farmer Labor Party.

Although the Electoral College has stirred quite a bit of controversy, being selected as Presidential Elector is indeed an honor.

My best wishes to you for a Joyous Holiday Season and a Happy New Year.

Very truly yours,

George Latimer

GL:drm

I, KRANE LYKELES OF MAIL TO BE SHOULD BE A PART TO THE SERVER OF THE SER

BRUCE F. VENTO

4TH DISTRICT, MINNESOTA

2304 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515 (202) 225-6631

DISTRICT OFFICE:

AMERICAN NATIONAL BANK BUILDING 5TH AND MINNESOTA STREETS ROOM 905 ST. PAUL, MN 55101 (612) 224-4503 Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

January 13, 1989

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON INTERIOR AND INSULAR AFFAIRS

CHAIRMAN: SUBCOMMITTEE ON NATIONAL PARKS AND PUBLIC LANDS

> HOUSE COMMITTEE ON BANKING, FINANCE AND URBAN AFFAIRS

HOUSE SELECT COMMITTEE ON AGING

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Weddington

714 W. Central

St. Paul, MN 55104

Dear Sallie and Martin:

I am writing to commend you for the outstanding contributions you have made over the years to your community. I would also like to congratulate you on being elected as the Presidential Elector for the 4th District of Minnesota.

I understand you will be coming to Washington for the Inauguration this month. I hope your visit will be enjoyable and if you have the opportunity, please stop by my office to say hello.

Warm regards and best wishes for the new year.

Sincerely,

Brude F. Vento Member of Congress

BFV: mad

VOTE FOR

MARTIN O.

WEDDINGTON

for

PRESIDENTIAL ELECTOR

- * A VOTING & PARTICIPATING DEMOCRAT SINCE 1936.
- * SOME OF THE COMMITTEES I HAVE SERVED ON:

 CONSTITUTION, CREDINTIALS, NOMINATIONS, RESOLUTIONS AND RULES:
- * A CAUCUS CONVENOR AND PRECINCT CHAIR: Ward 1, Precinct 14
- * A SUPPORTER OF A PROGRAM OF EFFECTIVE AFFIRMATIVE ACTION:
- * HAVE SERVED AS DIRECTOR, EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AND MEMBER OF 4th DISTRICT CENTRAL COMMITTEE:
- * I APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT IN THE PAST, AND HOPE THAT I HAVE YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT IN THIS ELECTION.